
Sunday 25th June 2023 

Parish of Kilmore & Drumsnatt 

Monaghan Priests = 047 -81220. 

Fr Macartan Mc Quaid  

Fr Thomas Coffey  

 Parish Office = 047-57867 

Email:   info@kilmoredrumsnatt.com    

ST. MARY’S CHURCH MASS INTENTIONS  

Sunday 25th June 10.00am Jim & Bridie McConnon & DM Sheridan family; & John Murphy,  
      late of Stevenage, England 
      Eamonn Faye, Drumsheeney 
      Kathleen Quigley, Cornasoo, & DM Quigley & Murphy families 

Saturday 1st July  10.00am Eamonn Mulligan— Month’s Mind 

Sunday 2nd July  10.00am Dermot, Rose & Owen Thornton, Crumlin & DM Thornton & O’Neill  
      families,  

Saturday 8th July 10.00am Mass—No intentions booked 

Sunday 9th July  10.00.am Seamus & Maura Duffy & DM Duffy family 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-church-2 

                                    ST. MICHAEL’S CHURCH MASS INTENTIONS  

 
Saturday 24th June 7.30pm Michael McGuinness, Ballagh — Month’s Mind 
      Corcoran family, Dundalk 
      Mick & Agnes Connolly, Tullygillen & DM 

Saturday 1st July  7.30pm Ann-Marie Islam (nee McConnon)  - Month’s Mind 
      Eugene, Elizabeth & Gerard Elliott, Cavanagarvan & DM 
      Edward & Catherine McPhillips, Cremague & DM; & Jim, Pat 
      & Margaret McCabe, Dundrennan & DM 
 
Saturday 8th July 7.30pm Tommy Corr, late of Leicester & Tappa—Month’s Mind 
      & wife, Kitty 
      Deceased members of McGuinness family, Ballagh 
      Peg Connolly, Leck  & DM  

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1  

AMOUNT RECEIVED FOR WEEK ENDING 18th JUNE 2023:   €1303.77   Thank you 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-church-2
https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1
https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1


Please note our new parish office email address:  kilmoredrumsnatt@clogherparishes.ie 

Eucharistic Minister in St  Mary’s Church for July:  Ciaran McEntee  

Reader in St  Mary’s  Church for July:  Joe Sherry 

Sunday leaflets can be obtained in advance from the parish office.  Families who are celebrating an   
anniversary/Month’s Mind and who wish to read, please contact the parish office in advance to 
make arrangements for this. (The reader organised for that month will be informed of any change) 

Clogher Don Óige Fundraising Youth Ministry Director, James 
McLoughlin is raising funds for Youth Ministry activities across the 
Diocese by covering (walking, jogging, and running) 300km during 
the month of June. Find out more and donate online at: 
www.clogherdonoige.org/300kmjune2023 or by scanning the QR 
code with your mobile phone camera.    

Church Gate Collection on behalf of Cuan Mhuire (Sr Consilio) on Saturday 24th June outside St 
Michael’s Church 7.30pm vigil Mass and Sunday 25th June outside St Mary’s Church 10am Mass. 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 7-12 July 2023 Pilgrims travelling to Lourdes with the Diocesan Pil-
grimage are advised that there will be a pre pilgrimage meeting in Four Season’s Hotel Monaghan on 
Wednesday 21st June at 8pm and in St Ronan’s Parish Centre Lisnaskea on Thursday 22nd June at 8pm. 
Final arrangements before departure will be discussed and travel packs will be distributed. Refresh-
ments will be served. Outstanding Balances: Would all pilgrims travelling on the Diocesan Lourdes 
Pilgrimage please ensure that all outstanding balances are paid on or before 30th June 2023. 

We are now in the Year of Vocation to the Diocesan Priesthood 
called Take the Risk for Christ which will help to focus on the need for 
diocesan priests who serve God and His People, day in day out. During 
the year specific events will be held locally and nationally to highlight 
diocesan priesthood in particular. One of the key features of the Year 
for Diocesan Priesthood, is prayer. Nothing good is achieved without 
prayer. Jesus said that, “the harvest is great, but the labourers are few. 
Pray, therefore that the Lord of the harvest, will send many labourers 
into His harvest.”  

Grandparents Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine: The Annual Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine will take place on 
Sunday, 23rd July. For more information visit www.knockshrine.ie or telephone 094 9388100. 

DON’T MISS IT! Rally for Life on the 1st of July! Join thousands of fellow Catholics & pro-life supporters 
at the biggest annual pro-life event, now in its 17th year. Gather at 1PM at Parnell Square, Dublin 1. 
Activities for both children and adults, a family friendly event! 
For more info or to book a place on the bus going up to the rally visit www.thelifeinstitute.net, or call 
01 873 0465 

World Youth Day: Due to cancellations, places have become available for Clogher don Óige’s WYD 
pilgrimage to Portugal this summer from July 25th to August 7th. Contact james@clogherdonoige.org 
for more information. 

http://www.clogherdonoige.org/300kmjune2023
http://www.knockshrine.ie
http://www.thelifeinstitute.net
mailto:james@clogherdonoige.org

